
From: Nadine Vella  
Sent: 27 June 2023 14:35 
To: Planning 
Subject: Application reference 2023/2394/T 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Than you for your notification regarding tree felling in the garden of Flat A, 53 
Constantine Road, NW3 2LP. 
 
We, at 51 Constantine Road, thoroughly approve of this plan as the tree has 
caused us many problems over the years with gutters and drains being blocked 
by its leaves and sap dropping on skylights of my property. 
 
We would like to request that the tree surgeon ensures that the stump is  
properly treated so that the tree does not grow and the roots do not cause 
subsidence problems to No 51. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Nadine Vella 
51 Constantine Road 
(On behalf of the freeholders of 49/51 Constantine Road Ltd) 
 


